MINUTES OF THE BROOKLINE VERMONT SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
SATURDAY MAY 30, 2015

Town Moderator David Y. ParkerlJr. called the meeting to order at 10:00 am on Saturday May 30, 2015 in
the Brookline School Multipurpose room.

The following Warning was read:

The legal voters of the Town of Brookline are hereby warned to meet in the Multipurpose Room at the
Brookline School in the said Town of Brookline on Saturday, the 30" of May at 10:00 in the forenoon to
transact the following business:

Article 1. Shall the voters of the Town of Brookline vote to collect its current taxes by its Town
Treasurer pursuant to 32 V.S.A. 47917

Gary Lavorgna moved to put the motion on the floor. The motion was seconded by Bruce Mello.

All were in favor.

The floor was open for discussion.

Stan Noga asked if the assistant tax collector needs to go through this process as well.

Guy Tanza replied that the assistant tax collector is appointed not elected.

Sherry Greene asked the amount of delinquent taxes for the town.

Guy Tanza replied that this is not related to this special meeting but he responded that currently the town
delinquent tax amount is $350.75. This amount will be close to $65,000.00 at the end of the month.

The moderator noted that the treasurer is Somara Zwick and we are voting to have her collect current
taxes for the town.

Dot Maggio called the question. Bruce Mellow seconded calling the question for a vote.

David Parker asked for those in favor of having the towns current taxes collected by its Town Treasurer
so say AYE. All present were in favor. None opposed, none abstained. The article passed as warned.
Gary Lavorgna moved to adjourn the meeting. Bernardine Hoard seconded the motion. All were in
favor.

The Special Town Meeting was adjourned at 10:05 AM.

Respectfully Submitted,




